St Paul’s Music Supporters Group Report — July 2016
Meeting held 6th June 2016

Annual Music in the Park event held on Sunday 29" May was very successful. MSG raised over $2000
with a bbq, bar, jumping castle and cake stall. Many thanks to all who helped on the day.

Beefy’s Pie Drive held in June with 129 pies sold with a profit of $387.

St Paul’s Solo Competition held for the first time this year with the final taking place at Sandgate
Town Hall on 16 June. Congratulations to the winners. MSG sold chocolate and chips and collected
gold coin donations.

Music Dept announced an international music tour to Hawaii in March 2017. Auditions have taken
place for Big Band and Wind Ensemble for the tour. MSG will be planning fund raising events to
assist with the tour.

Preparations underway for Strings and Choral Concert on 16" August and Gala Jazz Dinner on 27"
August. MSG to support.

Next meeting Monday 1% August 2016



